
Tim  Wright  Fine  Violins  is
coming to Scotland

On  Saturday  29  October  2016  Tim  Wright  Fine  Violins  will
visit the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland.

We will be bringing most things that can be found on our
website,  as  well  as  a  selection  of  lower  value  antique
student instruments and a collection of fine French bows.

We will be there from 10.00 – 4.30 for you to come and have a
play.

You  are  welcome  to  take  any  item  for  a  free  two  week
trial and after that we’ll be back to collect anything that
isn’t quite right.

More information here.
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